
THORNTON BEAUTIFICATION COMMITTEE 

Wednesday, May 12, 2021 

 

 

Attendees:  Julie Piehn, Chair, Marianne Peabody,  
                   Carolyn Piantedosi 
Absent:    Gerry Gateman, Gloria Kimball 
 

Julie Piehn called the meeting to order at 2:08 PM 

 

Discussion on the transfer station flower barrels - motion was 
made by Carolyn Piantedosi and seconded by Marianne Peabody 
to continue, for the 2021 season, the maintenance of the flowers 
at the entrance and exit of the transfer station.  Julie will call Lady 
Bug Nursery to procure the plants.       
 

Motion was approved 

 

“Welcome to Thornton” packets were also discussed.  We will 
submit to the administrator any ideas we may have for inclusion in 
these packets. 
 

Carolyn P. will speak with the chair of the conservation 
committee, Myrtle Lewis, to see if that committee could use our 
help in any way.  She will report back to the beautification 
committee. 
 

Carolyn Piantedosi made a motion to close the 
meeting.  Marianne Peabody seconded the motion.   
 

Motion was approved. 
 

 
Julie Piehn adjourned the meeting at 3:10 PM 

 


